
 

 

Your invaluable support has contributed to our business’ successful journey through the years. 
  
Please join us as we commemorate the occasion of our 50th anniversary, in the city where it all 
began- KwaZulu Natal. 
 
We are assured that our event location is ready to receive us, and we want to ensure that we 
support local businesses in and around Durban. We look forward to hosting you and contributing to 
the rebuild of the province. All proceeds raised on the day will be donated to 'Gift of The Givers' 
aiding the disaster response. 
  
KZN Flood Relief: https://giftofthegivers.org/disaster-response-3/ 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/ROrvCnZXEjs7rlRf97kJR?domain=giftofthegivers.org/

